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Resources
Visit vote.ie for some
book creators and
printable resources! Also
check out websites
thedemocracybox.co.uk
and  democrat-horizon-
eu for some interesting
resources!

Community Conversations
DALC are holding a series of talks
and workshops to inspire and
educate! The first is on the topic of
Citizenship.  Please come along on
Tuesday 29th April at 7-9pm. Email:
marymaher@gmail.com for details. 

Community of Practice Meeting 
Would you like to catch up and
connect with other
tutors/practitioners doing this work?
Come along to our Zoom session
on Tuesday 11th March at 1pm -
email vote@dalc.ie to receive the
link. 

National Voter
Registration Day
The next NVRD is happening
on Wednesday 30th April! 

STAR Awards
 DALC’s Active Citizenship
Voter Education Programme
was nominated for an Aontas
STAR Award in the Global
Citizenship category. The
ceremony will be held in Croke
Park on 7th March! 

Reflections on Last Year
2024 was a busy year for our DALC Voter
Project. The work of voter and civic engagement
is more important than ever. 

If your centre or area would like to get
involved, please come to our Zoom
meeting at 5pm on Monday 3rd March
for details! To receive the link, email:
info@nationalvoterregistrationday.ie

The Electoral Commission 
Any ideas on how we can get more involved
in voting and elections? 
Go to electoralcommission.ie to submit
your ideas. 

Reader about
Election Day


